On February 13, 2017 at the regular scheduled City Council meeting, The City of Linton was presented a plaque from representatives from the Indiana Municipal Power Agency (IMPA) for being one of the founding members of the wholesale electric provider created by the Indiana General Assembly in the 1980s. 
Chris Rettig and Meredith Sauter also noted their appreciation to Linton Utilities Manager Brent Slover for serving on the IMPA board of commissioners and dedicating a lot of time to the power agency. 
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